
Michael Pilarski 
 

Dear Emily and Dept of Ecology,
I am writing to comment on the Statewide General Permit for Biosolids Management.

I strongly object to using biosolids for food production or on fields which will be used
for crop production in subsequent years.

I have been an organic farmer since 1972. I do a lot of research and there is no doubt that sewage
sludge has lots of harmful contaminants in it. If you go forwad with this I hope that there will be
successful litigation to force you to stop and that some of your bureaucrats will lose their jobs or go
to jail.

Here is an alternative. Use the material to fertilize non-food timber crops. If you want advice on
how to do this please contact me.

Please include my comments in your public comments.
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